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Healey et al. (2020) is a joint position statement from the
Canadian Association of Emergency Physicians (CAEP),
the Canadian Critical Care Society (CCCS), and the
Canadian Neurological Sciences Federation (CNSF).
The title and keywords in the original article have been

updated to include the names of all three organizations.
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